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Five Year Plan for Sustainability: Yes we are moving forward. I am happy to announce 
the hiring of Angus Robison as Green Building Coordinator, and Claire Paller as Green 
Events Coordinator. I hope they will introduce themselves to Council soon! 
 
New Committee on Alcohol Policy: I have been advised that the office of the Deputy 
Provost is assembling a workgroup of students on Alcohol Policy at McGill. Details are 
scarce right now, but it is safe to say that the University will be re-examining everything it 
does. VP Dooley and myself have been selected to represent SSMU. 
 
 
Upcoming Meetings: 
 
Principal & Deputy Provost – Tomorrow (Friday) October 2nd  
 
Deputy Provost – Wednesday October 7th 
 
 
 
 


